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| had a meeting with the interim head at the Academy to discuss the future use of the sports centre by the general public. As you may be aware, there is a
new head starting in September and this will be raised with her so that she is aware of the situation.

In general, the Academy is keen to open the facilities for use by the public outside school hours and the next step is to hold another meeting to take it further.
It will have to be done at no cost to the Academy and cover additional costs such as staff, booking and finance arrangements, cleaning and additional energy
costs. It has been suggested that a Community Interest Company should be set up to run the sport centre and | will be finding out more information about
this.

I am hopeful that this is the start of the process and will provide council updates.

John Ambrose
Chairman Holbrook Parish Council
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